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Proactive release of information 

These documents have been proactively released:  

 

• 27 January 2025 – Implementation of Māori Data Sovereignty and Māori Data 
Governance within Te Tari Ture o te Karauna Crown Law 

• 7 February 2025 – Costs related to new prosecution guidelines 

• 28 February 2025 – Terms of Reference for the Royal Commission of Inquiry into the 
March 15 Terrorist Attack 

• 3 March 2025 – Accommodation provided to Crown Law Office employees 

• 1 April 2025 – Health insurance benefits provided to Crown Law staff 

• 24 April 2025 – Ethnicity data and Māori-focused roles for redundancies 

• 14 May 2025 – Material or items mistakenly left unaccompanied in public 

• 21 May 2025 – Costs associated with H v Attorney-General 

• 28 May 2025 – Restore Passenger Rail prosecutions 

• 5 June 2025 – Cost implications relating to pay equity claims 

• 6 June 2025 – Formal advice documents sent to the Attorney-General 

• 13 June 2025 – Redundancy spend between November 2023 and 19 May 2025 

 

Please note information is/was current as at the date(s) indicated. 

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, if requested, 
would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).  Where this is the case, the 
relevant parts have been redacted and the sections of the OIA that would apply have been 
identified.  If information has been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would 
outweigh the reasons for withholding it.  

 

Redacted material:  

Personal details which would reveal the identity of the requesters and the names and 
signatures of Crown Law staff who prepared the responses, per section 9(2)(a) of the OIA to 
protect the privacy of natural persons.  
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